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Dear Families, 
 
As Elementary Principal of Academy for Academic Excellence, it is 
my pleasure to welcome you to the 2017-18 school year.  We eagerly 
look forward to seeing you on the first day, Monday, July 31.  TK- 5 
elementary classes start at 8:05 a.m. and dismiss at 2:50 p.m.  
Dismissal each Wednesday is at 1:50 p.m. 
 
Student placement and teacher assignments will be available online in 
Illuminate by mid-summer.  You will need your child’s student ID 
number and password.  All continuing students have their ID number 
from last year.  New students may call the IT department (ext. 435) to 
get that number. 
 
At pick-up, please place a window-card with your child’s name and 
teacher on your vehicle’s dashboard or bring it to the gate to 
display if you are walking up.  This greatly helps with traffic and 
makes the process more efficient. Cards will be prepared by the 
office and sent home with your child on the first day of school.  
 
Please check the Lewis Center website for additional information 
including suggested supply donation lists.  Back-to-School Night will 
be held on Wednesday, August 2 starting at 5:00 p.m. in the 
gymnasium. We value your involvement and support in your child’s 
education.  Together we will make it another great year for all of the 
children at AAE! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Valli Andreasen 
Elementary Principal 
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